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NA’AMAT USA’s  
80th Birthday! 

Lets celebrate!  Bring your friends! Refreshments will 

be served! Special entertainment is planned.  

 
INVITES YOU TO JOIN US FOR                                          

THE ANNUAL CHAI LUNCHEON 
 

Benefiting the Children in Israel 

THURSDAY, September 15th, 2016 

CLUBHOUSE 3 DINING ROOM 2 
 

12 NOON 
 

LUNCH CATERED BY JOLANDA // PRICE $18 per person 

Entertainment 
 

Everyone is invited to hear soloist, Estelle Dinunzio perform at our luncheon. 
 

MARK HOCHBERG, a very talented pianist, will perform and accompany Estelle.                   
We promise you and the persons you bring a delightful afternoon. 

 
We will enjoy listening to popular and Jewish music! 

 

 

 
Please choose your preference: 

 
Apricot Chicken _______   Salmon_________ 

 
YES, I WILL BE ATTENDING. Enclosed is check or checks 

For _____Reservations at $18 per person. 

NAME OR NAMES______________________________________ 
 

PHONE _____________________________________________ 
 

Seat me with ___________________________________________ 
 

I am unable to attend, but enclosed is my donation of $ _____________to help our cause. 
 

PLEASE RETURN BEFORE Monday, September 12th, 2016 
to 

ARLENE SPRINGER 
2190 Via Mariposa E, Laguna Woods, CA. 92637 - Phone (949) 581-7221  

          FORMERLY PIONEER WOMEN 
             NA’ AMAT USA GOLDA MEIR CLUB 

   GOLDA MEIR GEMS 

Please Fill Out & Send back 
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SeptemberAnnual CHAI Luncheon 2016:   
Thursday, September. 15th, Clubhouse 3,                          

Dining room 2 at 12:00pm Noon 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS: 

 

 
 

 
Co-President         
Sarah Rosenzweig, 
458-2661  
 
Co-President-  
Barbara LaFranca,  
454-8844  
   
Co-Membership VP- 
Paula Munves, 
586-1506  
   
Co-Membership VP , 
Tribute Cards  
& News of Members- 
Natalie Rosen 
581-9421  
 
Corresponding      
Secretary & Bulletin 
Lore Sommerfeld, 
768-7318  
 
 

 
 
 
Recording Secretary- 
Fran Ingram, 
206-1791  
 
Treasurer-  
Joyce Moser 
837-3805 
 
Chai Certificate- 
Arlene Springer, 
581-7221  
 
Publicity- 
Bernice Papierman, 
380-1964  

 
 

Installed Officers for 2016-2017 

 

 

Chai Certificate –In Memory of Liliian Haber  

by Dr. Honey Yellin 

 

 

 

 

Donations   

 
 
 

Happy Birthday!! 
Aug. & Sept. 

AUGUST  
Toby Kalish 
Bea Gatzek 

Annette Ross 
Celia Markovitz 
Madeline Press 
Evelyn Kanter  

 

SEPTEMBER 
Hermina Ast 

Inga Behr 
Naomi Noskoff 

Bea Mirman 

Happy  

Anniversary 

Jean and Ed Stein 
Barbara and Jake Rubin 

 

We mourn the loss of 
our dear life member 
and founder of local 

NA’AMAT 

Lillian Haber 

We mourn the loss of 
our dear member 

Roz Schultz 
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News of our Members:  

 
Natalie Rosen 581-9421 

 
Please call Natalie if you know of any 
news of our members so they can be 

acknowledged. 
 

Get well to Birdie Friedman.  - Arlene 
Springer 

 
Condolences to Sylvia Jacobs on loss of 

sons. 
 

 
TRIBUTES CARDS: 

    
Chairwomen-Natalie Rosen PH:581-9421 

 

 Wishing Marilyn and Eric Adler a 
Mazel Tov on their 25th Wedding 
Anniversary!  -Natalie Rosen  

Letter from a recipient of a NA’AMAT USA                                                       
Academic Scholarship in Israel  

 
First of all, I want to thank the Na’amat organization and you, dear donors, 

for the privilege given to me of receiving your scholarship. 
  

I’d like to share with you briefly the story of my life and how significant it is 
for me to receive this scholarship. 

I, Tami, am a third – year student in software engineering. 

I am the daughter of a drug addict who has been addicted to hard drugs for 
as long as I can remember. 

My family is of very low socio-economic status, which means that I have               
always shared household expenses, worked hard to sustain myself and aid 

my family, which more than once has fallen into heavy debts. 

In addition, several years ago I went through a very unpleasant divorce, 
which contributed more than slightly to the difficulties of daily life. 

I enrolled in studies knowing that this step is unlikely to be a simple one at 
all for me, but I did with total faith that if you will it, it is indeed no 

dream.  !אם תרצו אין זו אגדה      

 
Thank you so much for your contribution at this juncture in my life; there is 
no doubt that it will assist me greatly, and for that you have my great thanks 

and appreciation. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

If you would like to send a card to one of our members 
for a  

Birthday, Anniversary, New Birth, Sympathy, Get Well or a 
Mazel Tov, please contact Natalie Rosen 
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 Dear Chaverot, 
 

    These photos below are of summer activities of children in the Te’ena Day 
Care Center in Be’er Sheva.  This center was built a year ago in memory of 
Alice Howard, Past President of NA’AMAT USA from the San Fernando 

Valley, CA.  There are 80 children registered in the center for the next 
school year and 30 children on the waiting list.  We are very proud of our 

students and staff.   Best Wishes!                     
 

Sincerely,   
Shirli Shavit 

Director NA'AMAT  
International Dep't. Israel  

 

 
 
Dear Chaverot, 
      
This is our first fundraiser for this year.  Israel needs our 
help.  We hope you will support our Chapter and attend 
this Chai Luncheon.   
 
We hope to welcome you then.   
 
B’Shalom,  
 
Barbara LaFranca & Sarah Rosenzweig -Co-Presidents 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 


